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Subject:   
Approve adding 25 MPH speed limit signs on Niagara Street between Paul Lane and Manhattan Drive. 

 
Details:  
This item was brought forward by the School District and Ald. Rodriquez.  The request is to have speed limit signs 
on Niagara Street to reinforce the statutory speed limit of 25 MPH.  Staff has no issues with this request.  The cost 
for this signing will be around $150.  The committee voted unanimously to approve this item. 
 

 
Options & Alternatives:  
None. 
 

 
Financial Remarks: 
The cost for this signing will be around $150 and covered by the 2019 Building and Grounds Sign Budget 
(3310.54140). 
 

 
Executive Action: 
The Department of Public Works recommends approval of this item. 
      

 
Committee Recommendation: 
The Building and Grounds Committee approved this item at their August 19, 2019, meeting.  This item will appear 
under the Consent Agenda for the September 3, 2019, Council meeting. 
 

 


